COMMONWEALTH OF VIRGINIA
County oF HENRICO

DEPARTMENT OF PUBLIC UTILITIES

804.501.4517
INTER-OFFICE MEMORANDUM
TO: Aimee Crady, Department of Planning & Zoning
FROM: John Yi, Department of Public Utilities
SUBJECT: Lighting Plan Review

PROJECT NAME: River Mill Townhomes
POD2022-00085

DATE: March 18,2022

The following comments are made in reference to your memorandums of March 11, 2022.

Lighting Plan
e The utility construction plan hasn’t been approved as of today. For what has been proposed

on 1% review it appears there is no water and sanitary sewer pipe in the parking lot that light
poles are proposed. As of now, DPU cannot recommend approval of this plan.

If you have any questions, please contact me at 501-4511 or Alice Thompson at 501-4508 for any
necessary clarifications.

John Yi
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